
 
 S&T Mutual Water Company 

PO Box 6391 - Los Osos, CA 93412 – (805) 316-0640 
Serving the Community of Sunset Terrace 

 

September 4, 2014 

 

Dear Ms. McCann: 

 

This letter is in response to Kenneth A. Harris Jr’s request for my attendance at your September 
25-26 meeting.  

As indicated in the correspondence to Mr Harris Jr by Shipsey & Sitz, I too am unable to speak 
for the ISJ group. Also, since the ISJ stipulates that our deliberations are confidential, I would 
not be able to speak in a public meeting. 

It is my hope that a representative from the Regional Water Board will attend one of our 
meetings where they could ask questions and get a feel of the progress that we are making. 

Please relay this information to Mr Harris Jr. 

 

         Very Truly Yours 

         S&T Mutual Water Company 

 

 

         William Garfinkel 

 

Cc: Michael W. Seitz, Kathy Kivley, Rob Sapersein, Toby Moore, Rob Hanford, Rob Miller 
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